
    
 

  
 

      
 

            
      

 
               

    

                
 

              
               

             

                  
               

 
             

                
             

       

          
 

                
                  

   
 

Horry County CDBG Application 

Addendum #1 

Dated: February 4, 2022 

1. Are affordable housing developers permitted to provide Case Management services for 
permanent supportive housing via HUD CDBG? 

The provision of case management services for permanent supportive housing would be an eligible public 
service activity through CDBG. 

2. Are projects located in the City of Myrtle Beach eligible for funding through this solicitation? 

This solicitation is designed to identify potential eligible public service activities that serve the 
unincorporated areas of Horry County. Projects serving the City of Myrtle Beach, or other local 
jurisdictions, are not eligible as a part of this request for proposals. 

3. Are the use of these funds for repairs for owner-occupied units limited to interior or exterior? Are 
the use of these funds for repairs for owner-occupied units limited in depth or scope? 

This solicitation is designed to identify potential eligible public service activities. Owner-occupied housing 
rehabilitation falls under its own activity eligibility classification and is not considered a public service for 
purposes of this solicitation. Proposals for owner-occupied housing rehabilitation are not being requested 
as part of this request for proposals. 

4. Is there a minimum or maximum grant award amount? 

Applications submissions are evaluated based upon, including but not limited to, the merit of the project 
and the need for financial assistance. There is not a specific minimum or maximum grant award for this 
request for proposals. 


